
Dear Parents,

We are very excited as we are starting to put together this year’s yearbook for our 5th graders! We need your
help to please begin uploading pictures taken during any Holbrook Road School event. All pictures submitted
must be school related photos. We want every child to be represented in each category so please upload pictures
of your child along with any other classmates you took pictures of during these events. All photos must be high
resolution and in a jpeg format. Please upload all pictures by December 16, 2022. The categories for pictures
needed are listed below:

● Baby Photo (only 1 baby picture is needed, label with your child’s name, example: ChloePastore.jpeg)
● Valentine's Day Class Parties/Friendship Dances
● St. Patrick's Day Class Parties
● Spring Celebrations
● Halloween Class Parties/Halloween Dances
● Thanksgiving Class Parties/Turkey Trot
● Winter Class Parties
● End of Year Picnics
● Friends/Memories
● Music/Concerts
● Welcome Back Picnic
● Field Trips
● Field Day
● Pandemic Virtual End of 2nd Grade/Flat Teacher Cut Outs
● 3rd & 4th Grade Masks/In-school Days
● 3rd Grade Virtual Class
● Junior Leaders of America Club
● Bus Duty Club

You will need to have a Lifetouch account, if you do not here is the link:
https://community.lifetouch.com/invite?code=HOLBROOKROAD-23

Confirm the invite code which is HOLBROOKROAD-23. Once in the portal, upload the pictures one at a time as
you will need to tag each image with the correct category in TWO different places on that page. If you do not
tag it in both places, with the correct category title listed above, we will not have access to your photos. If you
have any questions or need any help please contact us at clsdpastore@yahoo.com or call/text (Linda)
516-242-6501 / (Deena) 631-793-1852. If you would like to volunteer to help with the yearbook, please contact
us. We are looking forward to working with all of our families to create an amazing yearbook as it will allow
our children to always remember their incredible elementary school years at Holbrook Road!

Thank you,

Linda Pastore & Deena Barresi
(Yearbook Coordinators)
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